
Happy Christmas!  
 
Dear Pre-school, Reception & Key Stage 1 Parents & 
Carers,  
 
As we approach the end of term here are just a few 
notes, reminders and requests. 
 

• Christmas Tree Festival – Wesley place, spot our EYFS Christmas tree 
When can you visit the festival? 

Friday 24th November 2pm - 3pm, re-opening at 7pm for informal carol singing 
round the trees followed by tea and mince pies - all are welcome. 

Saturday 25th November 10am - 4.00pm 

Sunday 26th November 2pm - 8.00pm 

• Tuesday 28th November – Year 2 to visit Wesley Place  
• Thursday 7th December – Christmas jumper day, bring an item for 

Christmas fayre, EYFS - sweets, Key Stage One - bottles 
• Tuesday 12th December – Year 1 & 2 Christmas performance at 2pm 
• Wednesday 13th December – Christmas Dinner Day 
• Thursday 14th December – EYFS Christmas performance at 10 am 
• Monday 18th December –EYFS Party Day and Elf Run for St. Luke’s 

Hospice 
• Tuesday 19th December – Reception and Year 1 to see ‘We’re Going on a 

Bear Hunt’ (morning) 
• Tuesday 19th December – Year 1 & 2 party (afternoon)  
• Friday 22nd December – last day! 

 
On their party day Children can come to school in their own clothes for the 
day – please remember that playtimes will be as normal, so warm clothing and 
sturdy footwear will be needed! 
 

  Best Wishes for Christmas and the New Year! 
 

The EYFS and Key Stage One Team 
 

Monday 8th January – return to school 


